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490 Charles Street 
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TWENTY- EIGHTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
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St. Malachy  
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Mayo, Quebec 
J8L 3Z8 
(819) 986-3763 

   
Sunday 9:00 AM Celebration of the Eucharist  Saturday 7:00 PM 
Pastor  Father Gyanprakash Topno 

Rectory  490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec J8L 2K5                                                                                                                             

 Secretary  Alma Miller     Email: olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday &Thursday 1:00pm-4:00pm, Tuesday & Wednesday 9:00am-11:00am  

Telephone  (819) 986-3763    Fax:   (819) 961-3159  Web-site : www.stmalachyolv.com  

  

 
 
Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 
Reading II 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Wisdom 7.7 - 11 
Fill us with your love, O Lord,  that we may rejoice and be glad. 
Hebrews 4.12 - 13 
Mark 10.17 - 30 
 
The man who had great wealth found sadness in his wealth. Some-how, the Lord’s 
invitation to give away and to share threatened him badly. Jesus knows the way 
possessions and wealth and comforts can tie us down.  He knows that his 
compassion makes up for much human weakness. 
 
We offer to the Lord in prayer all we are and all we have, asking for help in using 
wisely what we possess and living easily without what we might like to possess and 
cannot. 
 

 
MASSES 

Saturday  Oct. 20, 2012 St. Malachy @ 
7:00 p.m. 

Mass of Thanksgiving by a Parishioner.         
 
Spiritual Health of the Pinto family by  
Nawal Dawood. 

Sunday  Oct.21,  2012 OLV @  
9:00 a.m. 

Jos. McGurn(18th Annivesary) by his family. 

Ricky Laframboise and Pearl Reid by Elma & Philipp Laframboise. 

All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy. 

 
REMINDER THAT WORLD MISSION SUNDAY IS OCTOBER 21:   
“Heirs of the Word of God …let us quench the thirst of our brothers and sisters.” 
The call of the rich young man leads us to the following questions: 
What kind of relationship do I have with money? How do I share with the poorest people? 
Towards whom or what do I intend my generosity? Let us thank the richest people in our society for their great 
generosity and their missionary solidarity. Let us pray so they will not be tempted to stop sharing their wealth with the 
most disadvantaged people and specially, with the poorest countries. Let us pray for the missionaries who go away in 
order to distribute their wealth for the mission. 
 
ARCHDIOCESE OF GATINEAU – 50 TH ANNIVERSARY 
 Last Thursday, Archbishop Paul-André Durocher officially launched the pastoral year, the 50th anniversary of the 
Diocese, with the theme “A Covenant Space”.  In attendance were diocesan priests, deacons, pastoral agents and 
people responsible for pastoral work either in their parishes or religious communities.   
 Many documents were distributed: the Archbishop’s Pastoral Letter of May 27th announcing the Diocesan 
Jubilee Year, a pamphlet on proposed activities during the Year, a 50th Anniversary Prayer printed on a bookmark, a 
souvenir calendar for $5, a pamphlet on the 2013 walking pilgrimage along the Gatineau River and finally, a hymn 
composed by Archbishop Durocher entitled “God of the Covenant”.  The launch was followed by a mass at St. Joseph’s 
Cathedal to honour Mary, the Patroness of our Diocese. 
 During the Jubilee Year, the Archbishop hopes to visit all the parishes – March 9 and 10 have been reserved for 
the four parishes served by Fr. Gyan: St. Aloysius, Our Lady of Victory, St. Malachy and St. Columban.  It was 
suggested that the parishes meet to prepare a joint program for his visit. Also planned during the year is a conference 
presented by Jean-Pierre Prévost on the theme “A Covenant Space” to all sectors of the diocese, including an English 
conference on November 6th at Our Lady of the Annunciation – more information to follow.   

 



 

 

 Many more activities are in the planning stages at various parishes and Archbishop Durocher asked all parishes 
to plan a special activity to celebrate our 50th anniversary 
 
HEART AND SOUL GOSPEL CHOIR: The OLV Wardens would like to thank the choir for their donation of $350. The 
choir is an excellent example of a successful community endeavour and OLV is pleased to be able to support this 
outstanding initiative. 
 
FATHER GYAN’S VACATION: Father Gyan will be taking his annual and well-deserved vacation from October 14th until 
November 18th. 
In his absence, the following priests will be saying mass at OLV: 
 

Oct. 14th      Fr. Richard C. Kelly 
Oct. 21st      Fr. Richard C. Kelly 
Oct. 28th      Fr. Bill Marrevee 
Nov. 4th    Fr. Bill Marrevee 
Nov. 11th  Fr. Richard C. Kelly 
Nov. 18th  Fr. Richard C. Kelly 

 
The following priests will be saying mass at St. Malachy: 
 

Oct. 13th               Fr. Robert Latour 
Oct. 20th                Fr. Robert Latour 
Oct. 27tth                Fr. Robert Latour 
Nov.3rd               Fr. Bill Marrevee 
Nov.10th             Fr. André Fillion 
Nov. 17th             Fr. André Fillion 
 

We would like to wish Father Gyan a wonderful vacation and also look forward to seeing Father Bill. 
 
A FOND FAREWELL TO FATHER BILL AT OLV  
As indicated in last week’s bulletin, Fr. Bill Marrevee will be celebrating mass at OLV on October 28th and November 4th 
during Fr. Gyan’s absence.  The OLV Wardens are in the process of planning a social event to be held after mass on 
Sunday, October 28th in the Church hall, in honor of Father Bill’s contribution to the spiritual life of our parish.   
 
As part of this event, a memorial book will be available in which parishioners will be able to transcribe their best wishes 
to Fr. Bill in his retirement.  As well, we hope to obtain from parishioners whatever pictures they have of Fr. Bill at all the 
events during his time with us at OLV.  If you have pictures to display, please contact Bill Cameron. 
 
PROGRAMS FOR SENIORS 
The Centre Action Générations des Aînés, a local community organization for seniors, has released their fall and winter 
program. This non-profit group is basically a francophone organization and offer their activities generally in French, 
except for the Matinée conference in January which will be presented in English by the Outaouais Alzheimer Society. 
However, if you have some knowledge of French, there are a number of interesting activities in which you can 
participate. For example, there are conferences on health issues, as well as other diverse subjects, darts, group walks, 
knitting classes, scrabble and bridge groups. Pamphlets are at the entrance to the OLV church for those who are 
interested.  
 
MAYO WARDEN’S MEETING:  The next meeting will be held on October 17th at 7:00 p.m.  
 
OLV WARDENS MEETING: The monthly OLV Wardens meeting will be held Thursday, October 18th at 7 PM in the 
Rectory. 
 
CHRISTMAS TEA:   The Annual Christmas tea will be held this year on December 1. Please 
mark your calendars for this parish event. More information will be available in future bulletins. 
 
HARVEST SUPPER 
Parishioners are reminded that we need donations of home-made preserves to stock the harvest baskets which will be 
raffled at the Harvest Supper on Friday, October 26th.  Donations should be in the OLV Rectory no later than 
Wednesday, October 24th.  
 
GRIEF SESSION: There is a Grief Session scheduled for October 24th at 1:30 pm., in OLV Church Hall. This 
Conference is open to all. If you are interested, please contact Monique at 986-3166 for more information or to register. 
Everyone is welcome.  Come and bring a friend. 
 
CEREAL BARS: A basket will be at the entrance of the Church for your donations of cereal bars for the Buckingham 
Elementary School next Sunday. 
 
BUCKINGHAM TOWN HALL MEETING  
Buckingham Sector Councillor, Maxime Pedneaud-Jobin, will be holding his annual meeting with the English community 
on Monday, October 22nd at 7:00 PM in the old Buckingham Town Hall. Items to be discussed are: 

• Street and sewer construction 
• 311 service 
• Potential community projects 
• Other questions related to Municipal Affairs . 

The English-speaking community is strongly encouraged to support this initiative. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

October 07-08, 2012  (Sunday Offering) 
 

$532.00 
 

$263.00 

October 07-08, 2012 (Support) 
 

$265.00 
 

$194.00 

October 07-08,  2012  (Needs for the Cdn. Church) 
 

$197.00 
 

$70.00 

 


